

Welcome back to everybody, we hope that you were able to enjoy a good half term break! We would like to wish those families who left last term all the very best and welcome those who have joined us this term.

The previous term saw the children taking part in some great activities such as Bikeability where they had the opportunity to develop safe road awareness. Teachers have also reported that the progress for those children who have been swimming over the past term has been excellent. Class 1, 2 & 3 also had a visit from some super little animals from snakes to skunks. The children behaved beautifully and were very respectful and kind to the animals.

We have lots to keep us busy over the coming term including World Book Day, Science Week and a visit to Magna for Classes 4 & 5. To promote music, Class 4 and 5 are attending the Primary Prom at the Theatre Royal, which I am sure they will enjoy. We have already had visitors in to promote Cricket and to share Chinese culture and we have authors and Sublime Science visiting this term.

In just a few weeks we will be celebrating the Spring Term with an end of term disco and of course look out for the Easter Assembly and Diorama competition.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the PTA for all of their support and the fundraising they organise for school. They have generously agreed to fund the visit from a company called Sublime Science (featured on Dragon's Den) and also contribute to the visitors we have into school, which means that the voluntary contributions we ask for from parents is kept as low as possible. Don't forget also, the PTA Book and Cake stalls coming this Friday after school!

Mrs Crawshaw

Headteacher

WEBSITE: www.tedder.lincs.sch.uk

As always can I encourage parents to visit our website which has a great deal of information contained therein. Letters, event photos, Topic Sheets, performance data and curriculum information are all available to keep you up to date with School life.

In addition, I would like to draw your attention to our Safeguarding Policy which details the importance we place on children's safety. Here you will also find information about how you can contribute to the safeguarding of children and how to report any concerns. The E-Safety policy is also there to keep you informed about the best way of keeping children safe.

Below are the dates coming up over the next few weeks but I would draw your attention to the following:-

25<sup>th</sup> and 26<sup>th</sup> March - Parent's evenings - Please return slips promptly so that we can try and ensure that everybody has an appointment which is convenient for them. We will always try to accommodate families who need more than one appointment so that they run closely together on a named day. This will be supported if slips are returned as soon as possible.

 $1^{\text{st}}$  and  $2^{\text{nd}}$  April - Easter Assembly - Once again, due to numbers we will be holding our Easter Assembly on two days, to give parent's the opportunity to attend. The Assembly will take place at 9.15 and further details regarding tickets will follow.

6 <sup>th</sup>	Hockey Tournament - Yr 5/6
	World Book dress up day
9 <sup>th</sup>	Science Week
	Sublime Science in school
13 <sup>th</sup>	Sports Relief day
16 <sup>th</sup>	Assessment Week
20 <sup>th</sup>	Tri Golf Year 3/4
25 <sup>th</sup>	Parent's Evening
26 <sup>th</sup>	Parent's Evening
31 <sup>s†</sup>	Spring bop
1 <sup>st</sup>	Easter Assembly
2 <sup>nd</sup>	Easter Assembly
	Diorama
	Easter Egg Hunt
	School closes

School closed for Easter

School re-opens on 20th April 2020

3<sup>rd</sup> - 17<sup>th</sup>